
FEMALE JOCKEY'S ROOM FOR COLLARENEBRI RACECOURSE  

Some major works will be undertaken at Collarenebri Showground and Racecourse, including the 

addition of a dedicated change room for female jockeys. 

More and more female riders are involved in the sport these days, and at some meetings the girls 

outnumber the guys in the riding ranks. As a result, there is a strong need for more facilities, 

particularly at a place like Collarenebri where, as you can see, the dust flies when the horses thunder 

around the track. 

That's why it gives me pleasure to announce that Walgett Shire Council will receive $77, 168 from 

the Stronger Country Communities Fund towards the project, which will also include an upgrade of 

the existing office and amenities, including new flooring and painting. 

📸 Janian McMillan (RacingPhotography.com.au) 

 


